
Disability Support Statement 
 

The Bar of Ireland is committed to ensuring equal opportunity in the profession, respecting the 

diversity and individualism of its members, recognising the intrinsic value of diversity at the Bar, and 

expanding the breadth of its membership. We are committed to promoting the full and equal 

participation of members with a disability. Our goal is to ensure that any member with a disability 

does not experience a disadvantage in accessing, fully participating in, and benefiting from the 

services of the Law Library, and we endeavour to identify and to protect, insofar as practicable, 

against factors which may inhibit access.  

 

If you have any queries or any special requirements as a result of your disability which you would 

like to make known to The Bar of Ireland, please contact a member of the Member Services team 

who can assist you — 

 

Member Services Team: 

Samantha de Paor 

Lisa A. Dempsey 

Laura Martin 

Email: memberservices@lawlibrary.ie  

 

The Bar of Ireland welcomes feedback on how its efforts can be strengthened in providing an 

inclusive environment for members with a disability. Comments and suggestions can be addressed 

to the Member Services team or to a member of the Equality, Diversity and Inclusion Committee.   
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